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Year 1 Provision 
 

Monday 15th June 2020 

Dear Year 1 Parents,  
 

Thank you for indicating that you would like your child to return to school. We are 
now planning to welcome back Year 1 pupils at St Mary’s on Monday 22nd  June.  

 

What will school look like for my child?  
 

The school day will be 8:45 am to 2:45pm, Monday, Tuesday and Wednesdays.  
Your child will be taught in a small bubble of up to 8 children by a member of staff.  
During the day, we will be focusing on reading, writing, mathematics, art and 
physical education. 
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You will each have your own desk and stationary. Your classroom will look similar 
to this; you can see each desk is spaced safely 2 metres away from each other.   
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We will walk around the school safely.  

 

We have sinks and soap for hand washing in every 
class.  We have “sanitizer stations” throughout the 
school. 

 

 

 

Pupils should wear their own clothes to school and bring:  

 a water bottle marked with their name 
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 Pupils will be given a school packed lunch at lunchtime.  If you wish your child 

to bring in their own packed lunch, they can. If you wish to bring a snack at 

break time you can. This is an example of some school packed lunch items. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like my child to return, what do I need to do?  

Parents need to complete and agree to the Parent Confirmation Form via text/Goole 

Forms (this will be sent to you separately).   

You must return your Parent Confirmation Form by Tuesday 16th June 2020 to secure 

your place.  

  

Best wishes,  

Genevieve Prayag 

Headteacher 
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